
 

 

 

The Latest COVID-19 Updates For 
Employers: State And Federal Legislation, 
Managing Workplace Closures, And More 
 

Everyone has been carefully following the recent Coronavirus/COVID-19 outbreak.  

Over the past several days, federal and state governments have taken a number of 

response measures affecting employers.  In this interactive webinar, two of our 

experienced labor and employment attorneys, Matthew D. Batastini and Kirsten B. 

White, will review the last week’s COVID-19 developments, including: 

 The Families First Coronavirus Response Act – Summary And FAQs 

 Massachusetts Executive Orders 

 Modifications To Massachusetts Unemployment Insurance Program 

 Navigating A Partial Or Complete Workplace Shutdown 

 Telecommuting Best Practices 

 Considerations For Furloughs & Layoffs 

 Keeping The Workplace Safe For Employees 

 Implications Of Federal And State Employment Laws – FMLA, FLSA, ADA, 
OSHA & WARN 

 Considerations For Unionized Workers 

 Review of Frequently Asked Questions 

  

Please join us for a robust discussion of these and other emerging COVID-19 
developments important to employers. 

Who should attend? 

 Human Resources Professionals 

 In-House Counsel And Business Owners 

 Managers (Particularly Those With HR Responsibilities) 

  

REGISTRATION  
NOW OPEN! 

 

LOCATION 

Schwartz Hannum PC Webinar 

DATE AND TIME  

March 27, 2020  

8:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m., ET 

 

TUITION 

$50 Per Organization 

No Charge for Current SHPC Clients 

 

To register, please contact Sara Hubbard 
at (978) 623-0900 or 
shubbard@shpclaw.com. 

 

 

Schwartz Hannum PC is recognized by SHRM 
to offer SHRM-CP or SHRM-SCP professional 
development credits (PDCs). This program 
may be valid for 1.5 PDC. For more 
information about certification or 
recertification, please visit 
shrmcertification.org. 
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